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Roundtable - 7:30 
9636 So. 1700 E. 

 
 

Thursday Jan. 12th 
RT Pre-opener-7:20 

 
Thursday Feb. 9th 

Zone Meeting – 7:00  
Roundtable – 7:30  
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Upcoming Events 

Monthly Highlight 
 

 
Host Zone –Sandy East Zone 

Thank you for helping with roundtable.  It 
is great to see your willingness to help 

out! 

CORE VALUE FOR DECEMBER 
Positive Attitude 

 
1. Know- Discuss with your family how a 
cheerful and positive attitude will help you 
do your best in school and in other areas 
of your life. 
2. Commit- Discuss with your family how 
completing the requirements for the 
Arrow of Light may be difficult.  How 
does a hopeful and cheerful attitude help 
you keep on the trail of success?  Why is 
a positive attitude important? 

3. Practice- Practice having a positive 
attitude as you work on the requirements 
for the activity badges this month. 
 

Character Connection 
Positive Attitude 

Hold a carnival of fun. 
Handicapped Awareness (it can be done) 
Be kind to the elderly. 
Be thankful for what you have. 
 
BSA Family 
BUILDING SELF-ESTEEM. 
■ Each person has talents and gifts, 
strengths that make a person unique. 
Have each child list their skills. 
■ Ask “What is your favorite ______” 
questions. This can be kept as a time 
capsule to be read when he graduates 
from the Pack. 
■ Make silhouettes of each den member, 
then have the boys give them as gifts to 
their parents. 
■ Encourage each child to keep a journal 
or a scrapbook of their accomplishments. 
■ Have the parents bring a baby picture of 
each den member to pack meeting. Line 
them all up. See if the boys can pick out 
themselves. 
 
“A happy person is not a person in a 
certain set of circumstances, but rather a 
person with a certain set of attitudes.”  
Hugh Downs 

Date  Day & Time  Activity  Location 
December 8, 

2011 
Thursday 8:30 pm 

Pinewood Derby Patch Contest 
Turn‐in  Roundtable 

January 13, 2012  Friday 4:00 ‐ 10:00 pm  State Pinewood Derby  Various Locations 

January 14, 2012 
Saturday 9:00 am ‐ 6:00 

pm 
State Pinewood Derby  Various Locations 

January 14, 2012 
Saturday 7:30 am ‐ 3:00 

pm 
University of Scouting 

Salt Lake University 
Institute (U of U) 

March 3, 2012  Saturday ‐ 9:00 am 
Scout‐O‐Rama Ticket Sales 

Kick‐off 
District Locations 

May 5, 2012  Saturday 9:00 am  Scout‐O‐Rama 
South Towne Expo 

Center 



BELT LOOP 
READING & WRITING 

 

 
 
Complete these three requirements: 
1. Visit a library and get your own library card. 
Check out and return a book. 
2. Write a letter or a short story. Read it to your 
den or family. 
3. Keep a diary of your activities for one week. 
Read it to your den or family. 
 

WEBELOS BADGES 
FITNESS 

 

 
 
Practice good health habits. 
Plan your meals – eat wisely. 
Know the bad effects of 
tobacco, alcohol and drugs. 
 
Every boy deserves a 

 
 
 
 

Leader - Show your boys you 
care, 
Make sure you are trained. 
 
REMEMBER, IT IS ALL ABOUT 
THE BOYS! 
 
 
 

To be considered trained a leader 
needs: 
 
Available on-line: 
• Cub Scout Leader Fast Start 
• This is Scouting 
• Youth Protection - Must complete YP before you can 

register.  Must be renewed every two years to re-charter. 
• Leader Specific Training 

 
For on-line trainings go to: 
http://www.gslc-bsa.org and click on Training 
 
Den Chief Training is now on-line.  Den Chiefs 
and Den Leaders can take this training together or 
alone. 
http://www.scouting.org/training/youth/dencheftrai
ning.aspx 
 
Remember to use the New Tour Plan, New 
Health & Medical Forms 
To get both brochures go to http://www.gslc-
bsa.org and click on Forms and Materials 
 
Upcoming Training 
Thursday, February 23th 6 – 10 PM 
Basic Training for all Scout Families 
Hosted by Granite Zone & Sandy East Zone 
2535 Newcastle Drive 
 
Commissioner Trainings: 
***On-line Fast Start Unit Commissioners, 
If you have any questions regarding your position 
please speak to Laura Falcon 

 
 
“The only disability in life is a bad 
attitude.”  Scott Hamilton 
 

HOMETOWN DISCOVERY PATCH 

 

This patch allows Cub Scouts to learn more about the neighborhoods in which they live. Boys may 
earn this patch with their den, pack, or family by fulfilling six of the following eight requirements: 

1. List some of the businesses in your community and tell what kind of work or service they do. 

2. Learn about a local celebration or community event and attend one. 

3. Visit a library or bookmobile in your community and check out a book that interests you. 

4. Talk to someone about the history of your community or about an important local tradition. 

5. With your den, pack or family plan and implement a service project to make your community a 
safer or cleaner place. 

6. Learn the name and position of a government leader in your community. 

7. Identify a 'safe house' in your community. This could be a McGruff House or a home chosen by 
your family as a 'safe house' where you could go if you were in need of a safe place. 

8. Locate official emergency services in your community. Learn how you can contact them.
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